
 

 

      13 November 2017 
 
 
 
 
Circular 22 - 2017 
 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
 
Catering Service: Rambling Rose - Price Increase 
 
In our efforts to maintain the high quality of catering service, Rambling Rose, our current provider are 
compelled to review their charges. Regrettably the regular increases in food and fuel costs, necessitates 
this review. 
 
We wish to inform you therefore, that with effect from 01 December 2017 the charge relating to the weekly 
Tuesday night dinners will increase from R115.00 to R125.00 and Theme evening dinners will increase 
from R150.00 to R165.00. 
 
You can be rest assured that Rambling Rose will continue providing excellent value for money service and 
delicious food. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any query on this advice or on any matter affecting our 
catering service. 
 

 

 

 

 
______________________    

Christine Dempers        

Village Manager        

 


